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Powerex appreciates the opportunity to provide these comments on the CAISO’s Post 5-Day 
Correction Draft Final Proposal.  
 
As stated to our previous comments, Powerex supports the draft final proposal but urges the 
CAISO to improve transparency by providing market participants with public notice of all prices 
that are being reviewed/investigated as part of the CAISO’s post 5-day price correction process. 
 
Powerex also appreciates the CAISO committing to developing a plan to monitor and improve 
their price correction processes and strongly urges the CAISO to act quickly on this issue. 
However, Powerex is disappointed that the initial goal of no processing changes is T+20 and 
strongly suggests that the CAISO strive for a target much closer to T+5.  
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